Barry and Joanna Arch
61 Hammond St
Portland, ME 04101

Dear Neighbor,

My name is Brent Adler and my partners name is Liv Chase. As the new owners of 180
Washington Ave we have made the decision to demolish the vacant home this Spring. The work
will be done professionally and we are not expecting it to carry over 2 days. This letter is to nofify
you of the demolition. We will do everything possible to make this process the least invasive asg
possible and if you have any questions or concerns please contact me.

Brent Adler 207-518-7038
brentadler@gmail.com




